
Newsletter

15.9.23 Newsletter

www.ehchull.org

Jewellery

The rule regarding the
wearing of earrings in school
is one small stud which must
be removed for PE lessons. No
other jewellery is allowed to
be worn in school. Thank you
for your support.

Safeguarding

Our Safeguarding Team are
always here to discuss any
concerns about the health,
safety and wellbeing of all
children within the academy.

Please see Mrs Hermann or
email
safeguarding@ehchull.org
and either Mrs Hermann or
Mrs Spencer will get back to
you as soon as possible.

Pupil Leadership

The entire school
enjoyed a celebration
assembly this
afternoon as we
announced our Head
Boy, Joseph and our
Head Girl, Maria. We
also announced our
School Council
members. Throughout
the week, pupils have
applied for the roles
and have delivered
speeches and
presentations. Oracy is
a real focus of ours so
it was lovely to hear so
many fantastic ideas
being expressed so
clearly by the pupils to
their peers and staff.

Well done to everyone
who applied and a
huge congratulations to
those who have been
voted into the roles by
their peers. We look
forward to working with
our Council Members
throughout the school
year. The Head Boy and
Head Girl’s first role will
be to help us launch
our new trust mission
statement.

Y6 Residential
Thank you to all who
attended this week’s
meeting. If you were
unable to attend and
have not got a copy of
the medial information
copy, please see Mr
Guthrie. Thank you.


